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In an effort to support the goals that have been identified by the Board as essential to the 
accomplishment of the MPS Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the months of June, July, 
and August 2019 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• In June, attended a meeting regarding community schools 

• On July 29, addressed the principals’ opening school meeting 

• On July 30, was interviewed by WTMJ about a possible referendum 

• On August 2, addressed the early-start schools’ New Teacher Institute 

• On August 20, addressed the New Teacher Institute for traditional-start schools 

• On August 8, met the new principals in District 5 

• Was sworn in at City Hall for the Common Council’s Black Male Achievement Committee 

• On August 29, attended a meeting of the Milwaukee Succeed’s Steering Committee 

• Met with Denae Davis, Executive Director of Milwaukee Succeeds 

• Met with representatives of Governor Ever’s office 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• In June, attended a meeting of a committee of the Library Board 

• In June, met with Ashanti Hamilton, President of the Milwaukee Common Council 

• Met with Ms. Brookshire, County Equity Specialist 

• In July, met with Mayor Barrett 

• On July 22, attended a rally at Red Arrow Park in support of Puerto Rican democracy 

• Celebrated the 50th anniversary of the Ko Thi Dance Company 

• On August 17, participated in the dedication of the revamped Columbia Playfield 

• Met with the League of Women Voters 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met weekly with Dr. Posley 

* * * * *  


